

Masroor Ahmad Beg drmabeg@zhe.du.ac.in

Helpdesk for facilitation of UG admissions

1 message

Office Admissions <office@admission.du.ac.in> To: Office Admissions <office@admission.du.ac.in> Bcc: drmabeg@zhe.du.ac.in

Wed, May 11, 2022 at 5:01 PM

Dear Colleague

We appreciate that your college has established a helpdesk within the college premises to help the prospective candidates. Since you have the responsibility of sharing the correct information related to admissions, we are sharing some resources that will help you remain updated with the authentic information.

- 1. For all information related to admission processes and policies of the University of Delhi, refer to the home page of the University of Delhi: https://www.admission.uod.ac.in
- 2. Please read the Undergraduate Bulletin of Information to know Program-Specific eligibility: http://du.ac.in/ uploads/new-web/21042022_BOI-UG.pdf
- 3. Refer to Helpful Resources https://www.admission.uod.ac.in/#accordian1
- 4. Illustrative examples that have been published to help the candidate: https://www.admission.uod.ac.in/#accordian2
- 5. Recordings of various Public-Awareness Webinars conducted by the Admission Branch: https://www.admission. uod.ac.in/#accordian3

For any information, please don't hesitate to get in touch with the Admission Branch.

pl. nolify on the College websile

A. 0

11.5.2022 Hope the above will help you in assisting the candidate who approaches your College

Office Admission Branch University of Delhi